
As we have asked before about the daily supply charge to consumers who have  

Solar Power, why is there such a wide gap in the FIT rates. Some people get  

60c, some 25c & some 8c why is this? We have noted that people who get 60c will  

be paid this tariff till 2024, is it going to be the same for all other people  

who have Solar Power. Surely the Government should encourage all Victorian  

families to install Solar Power & thereby not allow the power conglomerates to  

hold us to ransom. 

The Victorian State Government must take a stand against these power  

conglomerates, keep them under close scrutiny & curb the on-going rate increases  

of gas, water & electricity which is too frequent. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

Dunstan Girton. 
 


